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  Rhett and Abby Caroline V. Hall,2011-06-23 Abby
the westie and Miles, Abby’s favorite teddy bear,
enjoy the beautiful scenery on the way to Abby’s
neighborhood. While Tom the bear moves Abby’s
belongings into her cottage, Miles disappears.
Abby meets her neighbor, Rhett the cat, while she
searches for Miles. Rhett invites everyone to a
surprise party for Abby at his tree house. Abby
makes new friends at the party, but what she
doesn’t know is the best surprise of all waits for
her at home. Experience the wonderful friendship
of Rhett and Abby, as they enjoy many exciting
adventures together.
  Cozy Minimalist Home Myquillyn Smith,2018-10-23
Cozy Minimalist Home helps you go beyond décor
trends to make your home beautiful, stylish, and
comfortable on any budget. Myquillyn Smith's first
book, The Nesting Place, teaches us that our homes
don't have to be perfect to be beautiful. But how
can we apply that lesson to our actual, day-to-day
design decisions? Cozy Minimalist Home is the
answer to that question. Writing for the hands-on
woman who'd rather move her own furniture than
hire a designer, Smith helps you think through
every room in your house, one purposeful design
decision at a time. With people, priorities, and
purpose in mind, you can create a warm, inviting,
and timeless home that transcends the latest
trends and centers around your personal style.
You'll have the tools to create a home you're
proud of in a way that honors your unique
priorities, budget, and taste. And best of all,
you can completely transform your home starting
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with furniture and décor that you already have! In
Cozy Minimalist Home, Smith helps you: Recognize
your role as the curator of your home who makes
smart, style-impacting design choices Know what to
focus on and what not to worry about Discover the
real secret to finding your unique style Find a
sofa you won't hate tomorrow Deconstruct each room
and re-create it step by step Create a pretty home
with more style and less stuff Make your home look
the way you've always hoped so you can use it the
way you've always dreamed Fall in love with the
space you've created Discover how creating a cozy
minimalist home goes beyond pretty and sets the
stage for the true connection, relationship, and
rest that you deserve.
  Love Where You Live Joan Osofsky,Abby
Adams,2018-03-27 Design expert Joan Osofsky of
Hammertown Barn, a popular lifestyle store, shares
her in-depth knowledge on stylish modern country
living with a collection of creative ideas and
real-life tips for making your home warm and
welcoming. Joan Osofsky’s liberating philosophy
about cozy and comfortable living in rural
settings and ideas about how to achieve a modern
country look are exemplified in the charming and
inviting houses from across the Hudson Valley and
New England that are profiled in Love Where You
Live. Full of practical decorating tips and easy
and casual hosting ideas, this book features a
range of traditional and contemporary house styles
that are truly inspiring for today’s informal
country lifestyle—airy, minimalist living rooms
look out onto the lush countryside; a rustic tiled
floor shines through a sleek glass-topped table of
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a dining room; a welcoming, roaring log fire warms
a great room with rough-hewn beams. Each embodies
a shared aesthetic that is all about good design,
a relaxed lifestyle, and an authentic sense of
place and personality. This beautiful book shows
us how to make our homes reflect the passion, the
unique vision, and the soul of the people who
reside there.
  Adventures of Abby Diamond Kristie Smith-Armand
M.Ed Ctvi,2009-10 Abby is an eleven year old girl
who happens to be blind. But that doesn't stop her
from solving mysteries with her best friends
Neils, Andrea, and Alison.
  The Christmas Angel Project Melody
Carlson,2016-08-30 Perfect for readers who want a
heartwarming and hopeful Christmas story Five
women from different walks of life have become
close friends through their book club--enjoying
one another's company even more than they enjoy
the books. So when the leader of the book club
unexpectedly passes away on the cusp of the
Christmas season, the four remaining friends are
stunned. They relied on Abby for inspiration and
motivation. She was the glue that held them
together, and they're sure that without her the
group can't continue. When the group gathers one
last time to open a bag Abby's husband gives them,
they find Abby had made each of them an angel
ornament for Christmas, crafted especially for
each woman and accompanied by a sweet and personal
note. Inspired by their beloved friend, together
Cassidy, Louisa, Grace, and Belinda decide to
commit themselves to becoming Christmas Angels to
others in need. Each woman will use her life
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situation and talents to reach out and help others
in her own unique way--little knowing that her own
life and her relationships will be changed
forever. Fan favorite Melody Carlson is back with
another touching Christmas story sure to grip
readers' hearts and perhaps inspire them to become
Christmas Angels themselves.
  Living with What You Love Monica Rich
Kosann,2010 Famed portrait photographer Monica
Rich Kosann has spent a career helping people add
a final layer of personality to their home once
the interior designer's work is done. Monica's
clients--celebrities, designers, socialites--want
to find ways to add warmth and love to rooms,
celebrating what they cherished most--be it
family, pets, jewelry, books, or travel. Having
helped countless families artfully present their
family photography, heirlooms, and collectibles,
she now divulges the secrets to her skill in this
book. Living with What You Love shows you how to
integrate your treasured objects with your home's
décor. With inventive ideas as simple as arranging
a vignette of vacation souvenirs, and as complex
as covering an entire wall with family photographs
and memorabilia, Living with What You Love offers
the skilled guidance of Monica's trained eye.
There's inspiration for everyone, and for every
type of space, whether small or grand. Anything
can be a stage for display: a coffee table can be
arranged with collectibles; kitchen shelves a
showcase for heirloom stoneware, while walls are a
canvas to be covered with happy times. Full of
stunning photographs of the homes of real
families, those of well-known interior designers,
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and Monica's own, Living with What You Love is a
gorgeous and helpful guide that will help you
bring your most cherished possessions into your
everyday life. MONICA RICH KOSANN is a nationally
recognized fine-art portrait photographer, who has
worked with many prestigious families and
celebrities, as well as a designer of jewelry and
home accessories. Her work has been profiled
extensively in national print, such as Town &
Country and Elle Décor, and television media,
including NBC's Today Show and Tim Gunn's Guide to
Style. Her collections are sold in fine jewelry
stores and gift shops nationwide, as well as at
Barneys, Neiman Marcus, and her own shop within
Bergdorf Goodman. Visit her web site at
www.thefineartoffamily.com.
  This Is Mexico City Abby Clawson Low,2018-10-02
This stylish, gorgeously photographed guide to
Mexico City will help you get the most out of this
vibrant, culturally rich destination—or make you
want to plan a trip! Vast and exciting, Mexico
City has so much to offer, from museums to
markets, architectural wonders to Aztec monuments.
This thorough and practical travel guide includes
everything you need to know to enjoy the lifestyle
of Mexico City—its sights, sounds, and tastes.
This Is Mexico City showcases the best museums
(both traditional and off-the-beaten-path), old-
school mercados, public art, food trucks, and much
more. Organized by neighborhood, each section
offers insider recommendations for every interest:
For shoppers there are boutiques, galleries, and
local artisan studios; for foodies, trendy bars,
tiny taco restaurants, ice cream parlors abound.
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An incredible experience awaits! This Is Mexico
City includes: Archaeological Sites • Architecture
• Artists • Designers • For Kids • Galleries •
Libraries • Monuments • Museums • Parks • Plazas •
Public Art • Shopping • To Eat, Drink • To Stay
  Best Babysitters Ever Caroline Cala,2019-02-05
Mayhem ensues in their sleepy California beach
town when three best friends, motivated by
unlimited snacks, no parents, and earning money
for an epic seventh-grade party, find an old copy
of The Babysitters Club and decide to start their
own babysitting business.
  How Abby Found Her Home Stacy Gertis,2021-07-07
How Abby Found Her Home By: Stacy Gertis On a cold
spring morning, tiny Abby wakes to find herself
all alone in a large barn. A kind farmer and his
wife Dotty find her, and Dotty immediately opens
her home to Abby – only to find that their cats
don’t seem to like Abby very much! So Dotty sets
out to find Abby a safe, happy, forever home, but
will she succeed? Read along and find out! Based
on the true story of how author Stacy Gertis and
her two daughters brought Abby into their home,
How Abby Found Her Home is a heartwarming and fun
tale for the whole family.
  Softened Moon’s Glow: Collective Works Connie L.
Valentine,Jon R. W. Thomas,2015-02-15 David and
Abby hoped to live simply, but were confronted by
other-world influences that radically changed
their expectations, plans, ideals, and
perceptions.
  1001 Dark Nights: Bundle Twenty-Five Donna
Grant,Carrie Ann Ryan,Elisabeth Naughton,Corinne
Michaels,Rebecca Zanetti,2020-12-08 From New York



8

Times and USA Today bestselling authors Donna
Grant, Carrie Ann Ryan, Elisabeth Naughton,
Corinne Michaels, and Rebecca Zanetti. Five Dark
Tales. Five Sensual Stories. Five Page Turners.
Dragon Claimed by Donna Grant Born to rule the
skies as a Dragon King with power and magic,
Cináed hides his true identity in the mountains of
Scotland with the rest of his brethren. But there
is no respite for them as they protect the planet
and the human occupants from threats. However, a
new, more dangerous enemy has targeted the Kings.
One that will stop at nothing until dragons are
gone forever. But Cináed discovers Gemma, a woman
from a powerful, ancient Druid bloodline, who
might have a connection to this new foe. Ashes to
Ink by Carrie Ann Ryan Back in Denver, Abby lost
everything she ever loved, except for her
daughter, the one memory she has left of the man
she loved and lost. Now, she’s moved next to the
Montgomerys in Colorado Springs, leaving her past
behind to start her new life. Ryan is the newest
tattoo artist at Montgomery Ink Too and knows the
others are curious about his secrets. But he’s not
ready to tell them. That is…until he meets Abby.
Abby and Ryan thought they had their own paths,
ones that had nothing to do with one another.
Then…they took a chance. Ensnared by Elisabeth
Naughton For thousands of years, Ryder has reveled
in his role as an immortal messenger—a dream
weaver sent to seduce and manipulate. Until he’s
ordered to deceive a fantasy of his own. Zakara,
the daughter of one of the mightiest Eternal
Guardians, is his perfect woman. But she’s
impervious to Ryder’s advances. Each attempt to
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sway her to his will pushes him deeper into a
dreamscape she seems to be controlling. To
survive, Ryder will need to find a way to master
his sexy new prey. Evermore by Corinne Michaels I
was poised to become partner at my law firm even
before I became secretly engaged to my boss. After
being humiliated by him on my wedding day, I can’t
face working for him any longer. So I quit, waving
my middle finger on my way out. Now the only
things I’m poised for are unemployment and
loneliness. When an opportunity with Cole Security
arises, it seems like the perfect way to run, all
the way to Virginia Beach. I wasn’t expecting my
childhood sweetheart, Benjamin Pryce, to be there.
Vengenance by Rebecca Zanetti Vengeance and
revenge are the only forces driving vampire
soldier Noah Siosal since losing his brother to an
enemy he’s been unable to find. He’s searched
every corner of the globe, going through
adversaries and piling up bodies until finally
getting a lead. The last place he wants to be is
in a ridiculous anger management group with people
expressing feelings instead of taking action.
Until one fragile human, Abby Miller, a green-eyed
sweetheart being stalked by danger, catches his
eye. One touch, and he realizes vengeance can’t be
anywhere near her. **Every 1001 Dark Nights
novella is a standalone story. For new readers,
it’s an introduction to an author’s world. And for
fans, it’s a bonus book in the author’s series. We
hope you'll enjoy each one as much as we do.**
  Log Home Living ,1996-05 Log Home Living is the
oldest, largest and most widely distributed and
read publication reaching log home enthusiasts.
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For 21 years Log Home Living has presented the log
home lifestyle through striking editorial,
photographic features and informative resources.
For more than two decades Log Home Living has
offered so much more than a magazine through
additional resources–shows, seminars, mail-order
bookstore, Web site, and membership organization.
That's why the most serious log home buyers choose
Log Home Living.
  The Saga of Red Clothe Steve Nelson,2013-07
  M Is for Mama Abbie Halberstadt,2022-02-01 A
PUBLISHER'S WEEKLY BESTSELLER Mama of ten Abbie
Halberstadt helps women humbly and gracefully rise
to the high calling of motherhood without settling
for mediocrity or losing their minds in the
process. Motherhood is a challenge. Unfortunately,
our worldly culture offers moms little in the way
of real help. Mamas only connect to celebrate
surviving another day and to share in their misery
rather than rejoice in what God has done and to
build each other up in hard times. There has a be
a better way, a biblical way, for mamas to grow
and thrive. As a daughter of Christ, you have been
called to be more than an average mama. Attaining
excellence doesn’t have to be unsettling but it
will take committed focus and a desire to parent
well according to God’s grace and for His glory. M
is for Mama offers advice, encouragement, and
scripturally sound strategies seasoned with a
little bit of humor to help you embrace the
challenge of biblical motherhood and raise your
children with love and wisdom. Mama, you are
worthy of the awesome responsibility God has given
you. Now it’s time to start believing you can live
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up to it.
  Death Is but a Doorway Daniel D.
Buckner,2018-06-26 Death Is but a Doorway By:
Daniel D. Buckner Love will blossom at the
strangest of times – and horror will manifest
itself just as quickly and unexpectedly. A hip
designer and a small-town sheriff are soon to
discover how closely love and horror are related.
Maggie Valley, North Carolina: A small piece of
heaven or a dark corner of hell?! Cupid’s hold
will definitely be tested.
  Performing Kamishibai Tara McGowan,2015-04-10
Kamishibai (paper-theater), a Japanese picture-
storytelling medium, is gaining global interest as
we move from a text-based culture to one that
emphasizes multiple semiotic systems and
performance. This is the first volume to explore
the potential of kamishibai as a dynamic new
interactive medium for teaching multimodal
communication and shows how synchronizing oral,
visual and gestural modes develops students’
awareness of all modes of communication as
potential resources in their learning. By
examining the multiple modes involved in
kamishibai through actual student performances
over several venues, this volume overturns
commonly held expectations about literacy in the
classroom and provides a critical perspective on
assumptions about other media. It offers much-
needed information about a medium that is
attracting interest from educators, academics and
artists worldwide.
  Lovable Livable Home Sherry Petersik,John
Petersik,2015-09-22 This New York Times



12

bestselling book is packed with thoughtful advice
and inspiring photos to help you create a home
filled with beauty and meaning. In the three years
since Sherry and John Petersik wrote their
bestselling book Young House Love, they have
bought a new house and had a new baby, and they
have seen their design perspective evolve right
along with their family. In their latest book,
they’ve set out to prove that just because you
have kids or pets doesn’t mean you’re sentenced to
floors overrun with toys or furniture covered in
plastic. Through never-before-seen makeovers in
the Petersiks’ own house, doable DIY projects, and
a gallery of other inspiring spaces, Lovable
Livable Home shows how beautiful homes can be
functional too.
  It's Decorative Gourd Season, Motherfuckers
Colin Nissan,2021-09-28 A passionate and profane
love letter to fall, the best fucking season of
the year. Do you get excited at the first brisk
breeze of the year? Are you overcome with delight
when you see piles of red leaves? Do you lose your
fucking mind at a pumpkin patch? At last, the
epically funny internet sensation It's Decorative
Gourd Season, Motherfuckers is now a visual tour-
de-force, teeming with a cornucopia of perfectly
paired photos and seasonal enchantments to make it
really fucking sing. Whiffy candles, wicker
baskets, motherfucking gourd after gourd, and
people going insane they love fall so much? Check!
Also included: the equally lifechanging meditation
It's Rotting Decorative Gourd Season,
Motherfuckers, because all good things must end.
Give it to everyone you love, or put it on your
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fucking coffee table next to a pile of shellacked
vegetables to really tie the room together.
Perfect for: For anyone who fucking loves fall,
and fans of McSweeney's, Go the Fuck to Sleep,
Deep Thoughts, the Onion, and the New Yorker.
  The Artful Bird Abigail Patner
Glassenberg,2011-01-18 Join the flock! Create your
own aviary of charming, beautifully detailed, one-
of-a-kind fabric bird sculptures with basic
machineand handsewing, embroidery, and mixed-media
craft techniques. The Artful Bird presents 16
incredibly charming, quirky, personality-filled
birds for you to make! Through a detailed chapter
of step-by-step basic birdmaking techniques and
tips, you will not only learn to make these cute
creatures, but also discover how to craft your own
patterns for almost any bird--real or imagined.
Inside you'll also find Glassenberg's creative
ideas to give each bird individual character and
personality, from using paint and glitter to
adding collage elements. Plus, check out an
international gallery of birds from other noted
fabric bird makers for more inspiration!
  Making Room for Baby Cathy Gillen
Thacker,2011-07-15 NEW ARRIVALS Nursery
Needed—Pronto! It was impulsive, romantic,
exciting…and Tad McFarlane would do it all
again…and again. Marrying Abby Kildaire after a
whirlwind weekend was the best thing he'd ever
done. Now, if he could only convince her of that
fact. Crash Course For New Mommy And Daddy Tad's
charm and sincerity, not to mention his fabulous
kisses, were hard to resist, Abby had to admit.
But while their chemistry was like steam heat,
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they hadn't gotten around to working out the
practical details of their marriage. And there was
no way to hit the brakes now—not when they had to
make room for baby!
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successful. As understood, realization does not
recommend that you have astonishing points.

Comprehending as competently as accord even more
than additional will manage to pay for each
success. adjacent to, the proclamation as
competently as perspicacity of this Abbys Home
Decorate Your House can be taken as capably as
picked to act.
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